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For the 14th year, Ford Trucks will award scholarships to FFA members on behalf of participating Ford dealers.  Up to five hundred $1,000 scholarships will be awarded to FFA applicants planning to attend an accredited two-year or four-year institution in any area of study. 
Full details are available on the scholarship section at www.ffa.org.  Interested applicants can view the list of participating Ford dealers to see if their chapter has been identified. If a student's FFA chapter is not listed, they can still obtain the signature of any Ford dealer to be eligible for one of five, national Built Ford Tough - FFA $1,000 scholarships. 

In addition to scholarships, Ford Trucks is providing a $3,000 grant in each of the six (6) NAAE Regions.  To qualify for the grant, an FFA chapter must have a local Ford dealer participating in the scholarship program and a minimum of three (3) high school applicants for the Built Ford Tough – FFA Scholarship.    
Need information on how to involve a local dealer in the program?  Contact Lori Randle via email at lrandle@ffa.org.  Please provide chapter number, zip code and nearest Ford dealership.
Scholarship applications must be submitted online by 5:00 p.m. EST February 15, 2011.  Grant selections will be made by the National FFA Foundation and NAAE.
Ford is the largest corporate provider of scholarships for FFA members and is looking forward to awarding the new grants to deserving chapters to further their efforts.

Ford Truck is also the proud sponsor of the NAAE Lifetime Achievement Award.
